
BIG WORDS TO USE IN ENGLISH ESSAYS

Good essays always back up points with examples, but it's going to get boring if Usage: This is a useful word to use
when summarising which.

Conversely; alternatively; on the contrary; on the other handâ€¦ Finding a seamless method of introducing an
alternative perspective or theory can be hard work, but these terms and phrases can help you introduce the
other side of the argument. Proponent â€” a person who advocates for something â€” N  Demagogue â€” a
political leader or person who looks for support by appealing to prejudices instead of using rational arguments
â€” N  Click here to apply for one of our courses today, including law , economics , business and engineering.
Essay writing help from Oxbridge Essays If you need more help with your essay writing, our professional
academics have considerable experience in a wide range of subject areas, and clearly demonstrate this
expertise in their work. Persuasive Usage: This is a useful word to use when summarising which argument you
find most convincing. Example 1: People use 43 muscles when they frown; however, they use only 28
muscles when they smile. Let us know in the comments below, or get in touch here to find out more about
courses that can help you with your essays! Firstly, secondly, thirdlyâ€¦ Usage: This can be used to structure
an argument, presenting facts clearly one after the other. However, you might also like to paraphrase â€” make
sure you credit the source though. Persuasive; compellingâ€¦ When concluding your essay, words like these
can help you summarise your argument and explain which parts you find most convincing. So, to help you
find the right level of formality in your essays, we have put together this list of 10 academic phrases you can
use in your essay writing. Virulent â€” extremely severe or harmful in its effects â€” Adj. And thirdly, Z. How
many of these words and phrases will you get into your next essay? Venal â€” corrupt; susceptible to bribery
â€” Adj. But, did you know there are a whole lot of other phrases which might not be so obvious or striking?
Autonomy â€” independence or self governance; the right to make decisions for oneself â€” N  Entrenched
â€” characterized by something that is firmly established and difficult to change â€” Adj. Enter your name and
email below to download the checklist. That is to say, they must breathe air. Similarly, we have a tendency to
react with surprise to the unfamiliar. To that end, a new study has been launched that looks at elephant sounds
and their possible meanings. Exacerbate â€” to make a situation worse â€” V  On ACT essays, common
examples are trends or patterns of human behavior, current or past events, and large-scale laws or regulations.
There are many easy Windows Shortcuts available which work almost system-wide e. Here are a couple of
other ways of saying the same thing.


